
Directory Information Notice 

The items listed below are designated as Directory Information and may be released at the discretion of 

the College



person or company with whom the College 



4. The right to file a complaint with the U.S. Department of Education concerning 

alleged failures by the College to comply with the requirements of FERPA as they 

pertain to access and disclosure of student’s education records. Students who believe 

their rights under the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act have been violated may file a 

written complaint with the Family Policy Compliance Office, U.S. Department of Education, 600 

Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20202-4605.  

 


